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Welcome Back!  
Livingstone Range Schools are off to a great start for the 2014-2015 school year!! 
 
 

  

           Highlights  
 

  
 
July and August  
 

 Attended the Fort Macleod sites and Planning Meetings 
 

 Livingstone Range was responsible for planning the annual CASSIX/ASBOA Waterton 
Summer Conference. The event was a huge success due to the great work of our staff.  
 

 Participated in the new Teacher Orientation.  Thanks to Darryl for planning such a great 
day for the new staff. 
 

 Visited the Technology Conference that Chad Kuzyk presented at Castle Mountain on 
August 18, 19. An amazing event! 
 

 Attended the Winter Games bid lunch and support rally. 
 

 Attended the W.A. Day back to school BBQ that was held prior to the start of school. A 
great job by Richard Feller and his staff in welcoming the students and parents to the 
temporary school.  
 

 A note of pride in how the Fort Macleod staff worked so hard over the summer to ensure 
the schools were ready for students. The schools looked great! 
 

 Attended a Dual Credit Meeting with Lethbridge College to review the progress of the 
Health Care Aid Certificate Program. 

 
A big thanks to the Board of Trustees on the breakfast they prepared and served to the school 
administrators on August 25!  It was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 
 
 
 

 

Key Areas for Next Month  
 

 

 Principal visits 

 Arrival of Colombian students 

 Zone 6 ASBA meeting 
 

 
 
 


